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IN THE VICINITY OF 26-32 THOMAS STREET

To residents and property owners: A Level III Site Plan and Subdivision application was
submitted to the City of Portland Planning Division by 32 Thomas Street, LLC. The
applicant is proposing site plan review for five (5) new residential dwelling units in the
former Williston-West Parish House at 26-32 Thomas Street. The proposal is for two (2) two-
bedroom units and three (3) three-bedroom units with four parking spaces proposed on-site.
The previously approved office space is retained and this application does not include any
proposals for the use of the sanctuary.

In accordance with the Portland Land Use Ordinance, notices of receipt of a Level 3: Site
Plan application must be sent to property owners within 500 ft. of the subject property.

You will be notified of future Planning Board meetings by receiving notices from the
Planning Division prior to any workshops or public hearings. Plans are available for viewing
in the Building Inspections Division, 3rd Floor, City Hall by referencing Project ID#2015-
131 or CBL #062 E005001. If you have questions or would like to submit comments, please
call Jean Fraser, Planner at (207) 874-8728 or at jf@portlandmaine.gov




